
TEXTBOOKS
  

All textbooks are the property of the State and the City Board of Education. The student's name and 
year will be written inside the front cover. No other writing should be done in or on textbooks. It is the 
responsibility of the student to keep up with his/her books. Lost or damaged books will result in a fee. 
Prices and payment for lost textbooks may be handled in the bookkeeper’s office. Textbooks which 
have been paid for and are later located should be turned in to the office. Refunds will be made.  
 


